
 

 

NRC Health to Report Third Quarter 2025 Financial Results on 

October 27th  

 
LINCOLN, Nebraska, October, 14, 2025 – National Research Corporation, dba NRC Health 

(Nasdaq: NRC), a leader in healthcare experience improvement solutions, today announced it 

will release its financial results for the third quarter ended September 30, 2025, on Monday, 

October 27, 2025, following the close of the U.S. markets. The third quarter 2025 results will be 

posted on the NRC Health Investor Relations website at https://nrchealth.com/investor-

relations/. 

 

NRC Health CEO Trent Green and CFO Shane Harrison will host a conference call to discuss 

the financial results on Tuesday, October 28, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time. A live webcast 

and replay of the call will be available on the NRC Health Investor Relations website at 

https://nrchealth.com/investor-relations/. 

 

About NRC Health  

For more than 40 years, NRC Health has led the charge to humanize healthcare and support 

organizations in their understanding of each unique individual. NRC Health’s commitment to 

Human Understanding® helps leading healthcare systems get to know each person they serve 

not as point-in-time insights, but as an ongoing relationship. Guided by its uniquely empathic 

heritage, NRC Health’s patient-focused approach, unmatched market research, and emphasis 

on consumer preferences are transforming the healthcare experience, creating strong outcomes 

for patients and entire healthcare systems. For more information, email info@nrchealth.com, or 

visit www.nrchealth.com. 

 

Media Contact 

marketing@nrchealth.com 

 

Investor Contact 

ir@nrchealth.com 
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